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Your Executive 
President - Andrea S 
Vice President - Jan W 
Past President - Sue O 
Treasurer - Vicki M 
Secretary - Donna F 
Membership - Geri-Lou A 
Program - Leane S 
Community Projects - Cheryl D 
Library - Mona H 
Retreat - Doreen F 
Website - Leslie P 
Hospitality - Brenda B 
Workshop - Vacant 
 
MEETING 
Monday, 23 September 7-9pm 
St Andrew's Presbyterian Church, 6th Ave, Kamloops 
Parking in rear, entry into hall in basement from north side of building 
 
Library — Mona H 
There are two new-to-the-Library items we will be adding to the shelf:  
 
Bella Bella Sampler Quilts: 9 Projects with Unique Sets by Norah McMeeking 
Appli-Curves: Traditional Quilts with Easy No-Sew Curves by Elaine Waldschmitt  
 
For the new member seeking a Mariner’s Compass Pattern [book], please see me at the 
meeting — I may have found what you need.  
 
Also, another reminder for those folks who kept their items out over the summer — please 
remember to return them at the next meeting — that would be wonderful! 
 
Program - Leanne S 
For program we are going to have Geri Lou go over sewing machine cleaning and 
maintenance.  
She’s a bundle of great info.  
 
KAMLOOPS SENIORS VILLAGE SAGEBRUSH QUILT DAY - Doreen F 
Our next quilt day at KSV Multipurpose Room is next Saturday September 28 from 9:00 
a.m. until 9:pm 
I will send the menus out Monday or Tuesday that you can order from or bring your own 
lunches. 
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We are making "Frilly Aprons" for the staff to use in the 4 care areas when 
serving meals to the residents.  Patterns will be available at our next meeting. 
 
Block Lotto 
Friendship Star, available in e-mail sent out to membership recently or on 
QuiltersCache.com. Blocks should be brought to the meeting. 
 
RIH Charity Quilts - Cheryl Dick 
Quilt kits will be available at the meeting - new kits for this year.  Members can also make 
their own quilts to donate.  Details on the charity quilts were sent earlier in the season. If 
you didn't get that e-mail (perhaps because you are a new member), please let Tanya K 
(communications person at this e-mail) know and she will send it to you. 
 
Tanya K 
Communications 
 


